
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

 
 
 

POLICY FF – NAMING FACILITIES/MEMORIALIZING 
 
 
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION: 
The School Board will discuss whether to modify Policy FF, Naming Facilities/Memorializing, which 
provides that facilities within schools shall not be given separate names. 
  
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:\ 
Following the passing of a former Southridge HS student in Afghanistan, a community group seeking to 
rename the Southridge HS football stadium has asked the Board to modify Policy FF.    At a prior Board 
meeting, several Board members asked for more information to assist in the decision, including 
information from neighboring school districts (i.e., Portland Public Schools, Hillsboro School District, 
Tigard-Tualatin School District and Salem-Keizer Public Schools) and Portland Community College.    
  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Board receive the information regarding other Districts’ policies and practices, 
have an opportunity to discuss and ask questions, and determine whether to direct the Policy Committee 
to recommend changes to Policy FF at a future Board meeting. 

 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
January 14, 2013 












































































